[bookmark: _GoBack] Diverting traffic along Government Rd will have major consequences. Your duty of care to the community needs to be upheld. Adding traffic to this road will result in a traffic accident. There is currently inadequate passing room for traffic and proposing to add more cars and use to the road is completely unacceptable. This road is used by two local schools as an entrance point and the developers plan of using awabakal dr and pacific highway intersection as a left in, left out only will result in more cars passing along an already ill equipped rd. These children and families are at risk.  

